
WE ARE GRATEFUL
Thank you to the 60,000 RPNs across Ontario. Your expertise,  
experience, and compassion keep our communities healthy  
and safe – despite the many challenges faced from day-to-day.

Your care makes a difference – to patients, to families, to the  
healthcare system – and we are proud to advocate for you and  
stand alongside you in support.

The Registered Practical Nurses Association of Ontario (WeRPN)  
thanks all RPNs for making us a healthier province and a stronger  
profession. Together, we will continue championing improvements  
to our healthcare system and inspire change.

To learn more, please visit werpn.com.


